
HOW TO WRITE A GOOD LAB REPORT FOR CHEMISTRY

Lab reports are an essential part of all laboratory courses and a significant part of your How to Make Your Science Fair
Poster/Display Great.

Results could also be improved by increasing the number of trials. Why is this experiment important and what
does it teach? Results and Discussion - The result and discussion sections are usually combined together
within the lab report. Be professional in your grammar and use scientific vocabulary. I or we. It is important to
note any changes in the experimental plan as well. It should contain these four elements: What the objectives
of the study were the central question ; Brief statement of what was done Methods ; Brief statement of what
was found Results ; Brief statement of what was concluded Discussion. Why or why not? Wan, H. This would
be where you state your hypothesis. Remember to use the correct units and significant numbers when
recording data. Remember, first person is not used. Often, the abstract is the last piece of the report written.
Also, this does not provide an example of every type of discussion that can occur in other types of labs. You
MUST write your observations and results directly in your lab report book. Pfeiffer, Graduate Student, Temple
University, June 10th information on both of these programs can be found at www. If the results contained
errors, analyze the reasons for the errors. Or you can add anything else that you might think is relevant, like
additional major procedural steps you will take. You should also list explicitly any main chemicals with which
you are dealing vinegar, aspirin, NaOH and any techniques you will be utilizing titration, recrystallization,
spectrophotometry, etc. So should anyone else reading your notebook, for that matter. First, read the
experimental procedure carefully. Describe what additional research might resolve contradictions or explain
exceptions. More Created by Conrad T. Write it as if you were giving direction for someone else to do the lab.
It's always a good idea to read the entire experiment in the manual before you begin your introduction. The
standard deviation was calculated to be. The bottom line: write what you do and do what you write. In the end,
I have successfully created and standardized a solution of NaOH for use in future experiments. It should
contain the following: Descriptions of the nature of the problem and summaries of relevant research to provide
context and key terms so your reader can understand the experiment. Keep it short! An experiment is exactly
that: an experiment. After all results have been provided, they are analyzed 'discussed' to explain what the data
entails. Like the introduction, it should be short and to the point. Basically, comment on the results. Be
sufficiently detailed that anyone could read this section and duplicate your experiment. Experimental Plan In
order to help make your time in the lab more efficient, you are required to formulate a flow chart to summarize
the key points of your experiment. When writing your discussion, avoid the use of first person pronouns e.
The main idea here is to give the reader an idea of what you are going to do in a short paragraph. Other things
to include are any flaws in the experimental process that could have affected the data, how the experimental
process could be improved, and possible future experiments that could be conducted to further your data.


